
Mountain Amateur Radio Club

Minutes of the Meeting

20 October 2010

Dean Buckhouse (KB0VVA) began the monthly meeting at 7:06pm with intros all around.
Corrections to the previous month’s minutes were discussed, and approval for those minutes were
postponed until the corrections could be entered. There will be a VE session on November 6th at the
Woodland Park Library. The MARC meeting location for November is TBD. Snacks needed for
the November meeting will be TBD as well.

Under Old Business, Dean and the Web folks had received information to access the web, but were
still unable to. Dean was to send this info to Bill Wallick (KC0FNV). Suggestions on future
presentations to Paul Brown (AC5S). Anne Burnham (AC0FB) has QSL cards ready to go to the
printers. She will send a PDF file to Dean for approval.

Under New Business, plans for the county funds. We propose to build a UHF repeater for Badger
and to get more Emergency Communications magnetic signs.

The 685 repeater is still having interference issues. This last time, the problem occurred on the link
radio, rather than the repeater. Kit Haskins (KA0WUC) is currently working on a different receiver
to put up there. Kit has also applied for the new frequency pair for Badger.

SkyWarn recognition day will be the first weekend in December at the Pueblo Airport.

Our meeting adjourned at 7:13 pm

14 Members and 1 Guest

Submitted by Bill Wallick, Secretary


